

Lambda Beta Beta Chapter of Omega Psi Phi Fraternity, Inc. Home of the "Tropic Lightning Ques"

16th Annual Omega Talent Hunt March 6, 2021



Attention High School Student Performers

The Lambda Beta Beta Chapter of Omega Psi Phi Fraternity, Inc. is proud to announce our annual Talent Hunt competition. It will take place on Saturday, March 6th, 2021 from 1:00 to 3:00 PM via Zoom. (Meeting ID Meeting ID: 852 0916 6623 | https://rb.gy/06icnj | Password: talent)

This contest gives an opportunity for performers to showcase their talents on a large stage in front of their community. Simultaneously, this event serves as a platform to collect can food to benefit the Hawaii Food Bank of Honolulu. This year we want contestants to generate friends and family to send donations directly to the Food Bank. Donations can be made at https://hawaiifoodbank.org/donate. A copy of the receipts will be collected to see which contestant generates the most donations for a chance to win a second chance prize.

The winner of the telent competition will go on to compete at the District level for a chance to win more prizes.

Competition is open to the following individual performing arts:

- Instrumentals
- Singing vocals
- Spoken word drama or poetry
- Dance

Basic Rules for Participation

- Contestants must be high school students (grades 9-12) living on Oahu
- Contestants may only compete in one category by video
- Performances videos are limited to four (4) minutes or less
- Submit applications and video to admin@lbbques.com
- All contestants must submit application and video by 11:59 PM February 28, 2021
- All performances are individual
- Contestants will participate in the food drive competition encourage family and friends to donate to increase your chances of winning

Winning Prizes

- 1st Place \$500
- 2nd Place \$300
- 3rd Place \$200
- Food Drive Winner Mystery Prize

How to apply

- Email application and video performance to admin@lbbques.com
- Email must be received no later than 11:59 PM February 28, 2021
- Contestants will receive further information by March 2, 2021

Please contact Britton London at the above email or 910-583-8333 for more information. We look forward to seeing you shine on stage.

Mahalo,

Britton T. London, Sr.

Talent Hunt Chair